

CHRIST CHURCH (CHURCH OF ENGLAND) INFANT SCHOOL & NURSERY

Shaw Lane, Tettenhall Wood, Wolverhampton, WV6 8EL Tel: 01902 558945

Executive Head Teacher: Mrs S Blower Head of School: Mrs R Lunn

Our Christian Vision- Grow and learn together in the presence of God.

Our Core Christian Values- Kindness, perseverance, love, respect, honesty, friendship.

3rd June 2024

Dear Parents / Carer

Y1 visit to WILD Zoological Park on Friday 5th July 2024.

On Friday 5th July, Year 1 will be visiting The WILD Zoological Park where the children will take part in a fun and educational day out learning all about animals. They will travel by coach, leaving school <u>promptly</u> after registration and returning for the end of the school day.

School uniform <u>must</u> be worn along with sensible shoes. If it is a hot day, sun cream should be applied before school. Please also ensure that your child has a waterproof coat/jacket and a sun hat. No pocket money is required.

As part of the Universal Free School Meal scheme for all Infant children a free packed lunch can be provided. Please inform the school office by Friday 28th June if you require a school packed lunch to be provided. You must still provide your child with drink even if you order a school lunch. If you wish to provide your own, please send your child with a packed lunch and a drink (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles and no nuts please).

<u>Please note</u> that school will not administer travel sickness tablets unless they are prescribed by a Doctor and a written consent form completed (available from the school office).

The cost of the visit is £17.95 per child (coach and activities). Voluntary contributions are therefore now requested. Although contributions are voluntary, should we not receive sufficient funds to cover the cost of the visit, the visit may not be able to go ahead. Payments and consent to be made through School Gateway by Friday 28th June 2024.

Yours sincerely

Miss Fowler, Mrs Alexander and Mrs Banford Year 1 Teachers

